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I would like to add my support to the many letters that have provided evidence of the existing flood risk to
Friston, and which I have witnessed myself, and SPR’s refusal to acknowledge that their sub-stations will
greatly exacerbate matters if they are allowed to go ahead. Perhaps most worrying is the construction period
which, with other projects being mooted by NGV, will go on for decades, and the deleterious impact of haul
roads and thousands of HGVs on the land. There are alternatives, as many have stressed.

Yours faithfully

Rosamond Castle




